
As a resident of St. Johns, I am worried about the possibility of zoning changed to accommodate 
the proposed Pembina Pipeline Corporation propane storage facility.  There are way too many 
reasons not to have such a facility near our city. Chief among them is the potential for a disaster 
of almost epic proportions, especially in the event of an earthquake or terrorist attack.   It would 
be an act of arrogant hypocrisy on the part of the PSC to approve such a change in the face of the 
overwhelming commitment to environmental improvement and renewable energy that is shared 
by almost all of Portland's citizens. 
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